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15th October 2012
	







Dear «Title» «Surname»

Aston University Sixth Form Conferences 
‘Year 12 and beyond: Study skills and preparing for your future’
Monday 17th December 2012 10.00am to 3.30pm
Admission is free

Following the success of the ‘Year 12 and beyond’ Conference which we ran as part of our Sixth Form Enrichment programme at Aston in January 2012, I am pleased to inform you that we will be hosting the conference again on Monday 17th December 2012.  Our ‘Year 12 and beyond’ Conference will focus on developing students’ study skills and preparing them for their future and will include a range of mini lectures and activities.  

The first part of the day will focus on pupils’ current studies and will cover topics such as academic writing, revision techniques and note taking skills these sessions will be run by Aston’s Learning Development Centre which provides study support to our current students.

The second part of the conference will introduce students to the UCAS process and website, explaining how the system works and helping them to understand the stages in the application process for university.  Following on from this, students will participate in a session focusing on what they should be doing in Year 12 to enhance their university applications, personal statements and CVs, ensuring they make the most of the opportunities available.

The conference will end with sessions run by our Careers, Placements and Employability Team.   These sessions will encourage students to understand how to write a good CV and how to develop their interview techniques, equipping students with valuable skills for their future.

To book places on this conference please complete the enclosed booking form and return it by email to morrisa@aston.ac.uk, by fax on 0121 204 4783 or by post.  The closing date for applications is Monday 3rd December 2012. Please note that booking is essential and places are limited to 25 per school or college.  All places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

For further information about the conference please don’t hesitate to contact me by email or by phone on 0121 204 4787.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
Angela Morris
Schools Liaison Officer (Sixth Form Enrichment)
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